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18th WEEK OF THE YEAR – 2nd AUGUST 2015 

Divine Office Week 2 

Day Place Time Intention 

Saturday  

1st Aug 

18th Sunday in Ordinary Time – Vigil  Mass 

Acle 17:00 Maureen Kirwan † 

Sunday  

2nd Aug 

SP 09:00 Edmund Stack †  

SM  11:00 Justina Mendes † 

SP 15:00 Malayalam Mass 

Caister    17:00 People of the Parish 

Monday  

 

Feria 

SM 10:00 Amaral Adao 

Tuesday  S John Mary Vianney P Mem. 

    SM          10.00       Holy Souls 

 Wednesday  

 

Feria 

SM 

JPH 

10:00 

16:30 

Noelle Key † 

Margaret Hackett † 

Thursday  

 

The Transfiguration Of The Lord Feast 

SP 

SP 

10:45 

12:00 

Exposition of Blessed Sacrament 

Patricia McPherson to be 

restored to full health 

Friday  

 

Feria 

SP 10:00 Keith Hawkins † 

Saturday  

 

S Dominic P Mem. 

SP 

SM 

SM 

09:30 

10:00 

10:30 

Exposition of Blessed Sacrament 

Alma Dye (Smith) † 

Confession 

Please remember in your prayers: 
All in the parish who are ill; Molly Able, Sadie Baker, Jeanette 
Charalambous, Jane Christie, Stephen Christie, Anthony D’Arcy, Jean 
Foreman, Muriel Gale, Terry Good, Joyce Hastings, Rosemarie Hawkins, 
Bill Howell, Kevin Marsden, Mary-Ann Moody-Cliffe, Nora Norton, Joe 
Paton, Beryl Pearson, Hermie Rooney, Winifred Sanderson, Lilian Skinner, 
Marta Sofia, Martha Sutton & Eileen Trett. May the Lord reach out his 
healing hand towards them.  
Those whose anniversaries occur at this time; Elisa Bruce-Vanderpuye, 
Margaret Conner, Dominic Crippa, Ernest Greasley, Vincent Green, 
Margaret Hackett, Tamara Jarzebinska, Monica Keeling, Theresa Kelly, 
Robert Lawley, Thomas McMatton, David O’Halloran, Agnes Padden, Ellen 
Randell, Kay Reni, Edmund Stack, Margaret Sullivan, Gerald Wijnggaaraen 
& Janet Worwood. May they rest in peace. 
ALMA DYE (SMITH), NOELLE KEY & MARJORIE NORMAN who died this 
week, may they rest in peace, and may the Lord comfort their families and 
friends. 
JAYDN JOHN McVEY who was baptised last week, may he grow in faith, 
assisted by his family and friends. 

A warm welcome to all our visitors this weekend 

 
 

Information 
 

Priest in Charge 
Fr Philip Shryane 

Tel: 01493 842001  
 

Parish Deacon 
Rev Peter Glanville 
Tel: 01493 701341 

Email: 
glanville_peter@hotmail.com  
 

Parish Office Hours 
 Wed & Thurs 8:15am-2:15pm 
Please don’t ring on Tuesdays! 

Schools 
St Mary’s Primary School 

Tel: 01493 445117 
Notre Dame High School 

Norwich  Tel: 01603 611431 
 

Baptism 
2 months notice required 

Marriage 
6 months notice required 

 

Emergency Number 
If you need a priest in an 

emergency please contact 
01502 572453 

(OLSS, Lowestoft) 
 
 

Prayer of the week: 

 
O blessed Joseph, who 
breathed your last in the 
arms of Jesus and Mary, 
obtain for me this grace: that 
I may breathe forth my soul 
in praise, saying in spirit, if I 
am unable to do so in words: 
“Jesus, Mary and Joseph, I 
give Thee my heart and my 
soul.” through Jesus Christ 
our Lord, Amen.  

mailto:rectorystmarys@gmail.com
http://www.stmarysgy.org.uk/
http://www.catholic.org/clife/jesus
http://www.catholic.org/clife/jesus


 

Parish Stewardship 

Giving is an act of the heart. You may give without 
loving, but you cannot love without giving 

Weekly Offertory Collection – St Mary’s 

Gift Aid £105.00 

Planned Giving £55.04 

Standing Orders £250.00 

Loose £406.74 

TOTAL £816.78 

Weekly Offertory Collection – St Peter’s 

Gift Aid £ 

Loose £ 

Standing Orders £ 

TOTAL   £  
 

Restoration Funding stands at:     £76,533.11 
(This excludes English Heritage Funding)   
 
Last weekend’s retiring Collection for Day for Life: 

GY: £155.99      GOR:  
Welcome to Fr Walter from Zimbabwe who joins 
our parish today and will be helping with parish 
work. 
Fr Philip’s Tea Party begins at 14.30, we will be 
raising money towards the cost of flowers for St 
Mary’s Church during the year. Tickets £3 for adults, 
£1.50 for children, includes a cream tea. There will 
be a raffle and hopefully a cake stall, donations 
gratefully received!! 
Fr Bob McCormick retired parish priest of Diss and 
formerly in charge of the Diocesan travelling 
mission died last Sunday after a long illness. Please 
remember him in your prayers. May he rest in 
peace. 
Diocesan Pilgrimage to Rome 6th-10th June 
2016: Bishop Alan is inviting the Diocese to join him 
on pilgrimage to Rome in the Holy Year of Mercy & 
to begin our celebrations of the 40th Anniversary of 
the foundation of our diocese. Full details & booking 
forms can be obtained from Pilgrimage People, 
enquiries call 0800 6123423 or email: 
info@pilgrimagepeople.org 
Garden Benches are needed for St Mary’s garden 
to place in between the buttresses of the Church, 
there is room for 3. Each bench costs £200 if you 
would like to donate in bench in memory of a family 
member, or as a memento for your family, please 
contact Fr Philip. A brass plate will be on the bench 
as a permanent reminder of your gift. 
The Holy Father’s Mission Intentions 2015: 
August’s Prayer –‘That venturing out of ourselves 
we may learn to be true neighbours to those who 
find themselves on the margins of human life and 
society, Amen’. 
Bag found: on the coach that went to Walsingham 
on the 4th May – if you think it may be yours please 
contact Jo in the office. 

Diary Dates for week beginning 2nd Aug:  
1. GY Sunday School –  summer break 
2. GOR Sunday School – summer break. 

Classes will recommence in September 
3. GOR SVP – next meeting Wed 5th Aug 

09:15 in the Committee Room, St Peter’s  
4. GY SVP –  no meeting 5th Aug, next 

meeting Wed 12th Aug 10:00 at St 
Ignatius, Caister 
 

Filipino Mass: will be held on Saturday 8th 
August 13:00 at Our Lady Star of the Sea, 
Lowestoft. Mass will be led by the Filipino 
Community, celebrated by Fr Paul Chanh and a 
recently ordained priest, originally from the 
Philippines. Traditional refreshments will be 
available afterwards and all are invited. 
Praise in St George’s Park, Gt Yarmouth: all 
are invited to attend the open-air worship on 
Sunday 9th August from 18.15 – 19.30. 
Gardening Day: the garden at St Peter’s is 
getting a little out of control and rests on a few 
people who do a great job, but need a little help 
at this time of year. Please could we have a 
“gardening day” on Sunday 9th August, 
volunteers please bring your own tools, hopefully 
some people will volunteer to do some 
refreshments during the day. See you there!! 
‘No Strings’ needs your help this family fun 
event is being held on Sunday 16th August in St 
George’s Park, Gt Yarmouth from 15.00 – 18.00. 
Volunteers are needed to help set up from 13.00 
and dismantle from 18.00. Litter stewards will be 
needed throughout the event also. This is a free 
event promoting family fun, food and finding faith. 
If you can spare some time to help please contact 
Judith.edmonds@ntlworld.com   
The Joy Of The Gospel – Preparing for the 
New Evangelisation 2015: the next learning 
together day is on Saturday 19th September, 
11.00 – 15.00, at the Parish Hall, Norwich Road, 
Wymondham. Katy Whisenant & members of the 
Family Life Commission will look at how we can 
develop new and better ways of praying in 
families – to register go to learning-
_together_2015@yahoo.com or just turn up 

Notificações Portuguěs: 
Café depois da Missa : por favor, venha para 
uma chavena de café e uma conversa depois da 
Missa cada domingo no Salão do lado direito da 
frente da Igreja , são bem-vindos. 
Uma mala com folhetos portugueses foi deixado 
no ônibus quando fomos para Walsingham no 
dia 4 de maio. é seu? Entre em contato com o 
padre Philip se é . 
 

mailto:Judith.edmonds@ntlworld.com

